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	The use of microwave ovens may be appealing in that they can ensure that students enjoy heated food.  However, these devices do introduce an unnecessary additional risk in the classroom environment.
	Ontario School Boards’ Insurance Exchange (OSBIE) reports several cases of injuries to children who were burned while using microwaves.  Some of these injuries relate to liquids being spilled on children and others arise from the handling of hot dishe...

